
 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

OJK`S COMMITMENT ON 

PROHIBITION TO RECEIVE AND ASK FOR GIFTS  

FOR THE ENTIRE LINE OF OJK BOARD OF COMMISSIONERS AND EMPLOYEES 

 

As a state institution that strongly fulfills good governance principle and implementation of 

institutional code of ethics, the entire line of OJK Board of Commissioners and the whole OJK 

employees are committed not to receive or ask for gifts and parcels whatsoever, both directly and 

indirectly, from/to stakeholders or other parties closely or not closely associated with OJK, including 

but not limited only on Idul Fitri 1 Syawal 1435 H. holiday. 

If you know any OJK official/employee, on behalf of private or institutional interests, receives or asks 

for gifts or parcels from stakeholders and other parties, please file a report through OJK 

Infringement Reporting System/Whistleblowing System by phone: (021) 296 00 291; SMS: 0821 12 

291 291; facsimile: (021) 3890 1170; mail box: PO BOX Etik OJK Jakarta 10000; or 

email: etika.ojk@ojk.go.id. The report must be completed with at least the identity and work unit of 

the OJK official/employee who allegedly receives gifts or gratification.  

We thank and appreciate supports from all stakeholders on OJK`s commitment in fulfilling good 

governance principle. 

 

Jakarta, July 22, 2014 

OJK Board of Commissioners 


